
           Ref:
Our ref: 226/17

CC: London Borough of Barnet

Police objection to a new premises licence

Section 42 Licensing Act 2003

Notice Received: 29th September 2017

From: Mr Rohail Razzaq

Premises: Fair Price Foods, 11 Church Road, NW4 4EB.
     

For the following reason(s) Police are satisfied that the exceptional circumstances of the case are such that by 
granting the application would undermine the licensing objectives, crime prevention and prevention of a public 
nuisance.

 We are aware of information relating to the applicants previous convictions which give us great concern over his 
suitability to hold the premises licence (further details to be sent to the applicant (agent) and the licensing authority 
on restricted papers) 

 The premises has failed a test purchase and has been seen to have a person under 18 sell alcohol while the 
applicant has claimed to be in charge at the premises. 

The Police respectfully request that the application is refused in order to fully promote the 4 licensing objectives.

Dates to avoid where possible
If possible could we avoid the 13th – 16th October, 23rd – 27th October and 9th – 10th November due to annual leave and 
operational commitments. Many thanks.

Yours Sincerely, 

      

Vicky Wilcock
Licensing Office
Barnet Borough Police.

London Borough Barnet
Licensing Team
Barnet House
1255 High Road
Whetstone
N20 0EJ

Licensing (Barnet Police Station)
C/O COLINDALE POLICE STATION
GRAHAM PARK WAY
LONDON
NW9 5TW

Telephone: 02087334195

email: barnet.licensing@met.police.uk
Date:  9th October 2017


